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Invitation to HARP Leaders’ Workshop 15-17 March 2013 

 
 
Dear National Leaders,  
 
Many greetings from Korea. 
 
I am presently working to thoroughly understand the current situation of the ESGD and the Youth 
department. As soon as possible I want to solve this situation. In the meantime I suggest to 
continue with the preparations for the upcoming HARP Workshop in March, for which I give my 
permission. Please see the attached invitation letter of the ESGD. 
 
I look forward to meet you all in Korea for the Foundation Day. 
 
With best regards, 
Pres. Yeong Shik An 

 



 

European Second Generation Department 2013 

 
 
 

To : HARP leaders and parents 

From : ESGD staff 

Refer : Invitation to HARP Leaders’ Workshop 15-17 March 2013 

Date : 24th January 2013          Pages including this front page: 2  

 

 

Dear HARP leaders and HARP parents! 

 

We are happy to invite you to our annual European HARP Leaders’ Workshop in March 2013. This is a 

once-a-year opportunity for all the leaders of our teenage youth to meet and make personal relationships. It 

also contributes to deepening our cooperation on the European level. Through this workshop we want to 

offer guidance on the key themes and issues connected with HARP.  

 

The HARP leaders’ workshop is always a great opportunity to share, report and get re-energized in your 

work for the brothers and sisters in your nation. We want the meeting to address your needs and concerns, 

so if you have any suggestions about what topics should be included please let us know. The main topics 

on our agenda are:  

• Vision for our work and guidance from the ESGD 

• 2nd Gen Matching & Blessing Providence  

• Purity Education  

• Youth leadership 

• Sharing best practices from nations 

• Summer 2013 European activities 

 

One of the valuable points is to share about HARP in your nation. We want to kindly ask you to prepare 

short written overview, which all participants can receive. In addition to it we will also hold a session to 

share the best practices and new ideas. In your written overview of national HARP please include: 

• HARP structure (HARP leadership + committee overview) 

• Goals and focus of the last year + accomplishments/challenges 

• Goals of this year for HARP in your nation 

• Share new ideas and good practices (something helpful for other nations) – we will have time to 

discuss these at the meeting 

 

Next we kindly ask you to give us update on current HARP structure (possibly Youth department structure) 

and fill in the “Youth leaders address form” which is in another attachment. This will give us an update 

on your situation. Please ask your national Youth Department leader for assistance to fill in the information, 

if necessary. 

 

We strongly recommend that each HARP nation sends 1-2 representatives for the meeting (HARP 

leaders, committee members, HARP parents). If your nation has a HARP budget, please let it support the 

person(s) coming to the meeting.  

We hope that finances will not be a reason to stop HARP representatives from coming. If there is no budget 

in your country to support it, please inform us, we want to find a way for HARP leaders to join the meeting. 



 

European Second Generation Department 2013 

 

European HARP Leaders’ workshop – key information 

Place:  Dunajska Luzna, Bratislava, Slovakia 

Arrival: By evening of Friday 15th March 2013 to Bratislava 

Departure: Sunday 17th March 2013 after 13:00 

Meeting fee: 35 € 

Please register latest by the 1st March 2013 at martin@esgd.org  

Early registrations are very welcome. 

 

Remember to: 

• Register for this WS and book the flights early enough 

• Send us Overview of national HARP (short written report) by 8th March 2013 

• Send us your national Youth leaders address form by 8th March 2013 (the form is attached) 

 

Travel: The nearest airport is Bratislava. Please note that Ryan-Air and other Low Cost Airlines fly to 

Bratislava (BTS). The next closest airport is Vienna Schwechat (1 hour drive from Bratislava). Try to book 

your flights in advance to get them cheap.  

 

Best regards 

 

       

Orlande Schenk   Patrick Hanna   Martin Alexy   Julius Alexy 

+43 660 543 9769  +44 796 989 6398  +421 905 308 966 +421 905 430 939 

orlande@esgd.org  patrick@esgd.org    martin@esgd.org  juliusalexy@gmail.com  



Youth leaders and HARP leaders address list
Please provide information from your nation about HARP and Youth leaders (email and/or mobile)
These address list will be used when sending information from the ESGD about activities and WS.
Your contact information will be shared with other Youth and HARP leaders if you agree upon it.

Country Responsibility  Name and Surname Email Mobile Share my info
Austria YD leader Karl Liebe (example) examplekarl@email.com +43‐650‐111‐1111 yes

YD committee Maria Bach (example) examplemaria@email.com +43‐650‐111‐1112 yes
YD committee Joseph Stein (example) examplejos@email.com +43‐650‐111‐1113 yes
HARP leaders
HARP parent
HARP committee
HARP committee


